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Lincsters 
Lincoln Hills Golf Course  

W: https://www.lincsters.com   
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One thing about golf is you don’t know why you play bad and  
why you play good.                                              George Archer 

 
Captains Corner  

Can you believe we have come to a close of another year?  It was so 
disappointing to have to cancel the Turkey Trot tournament.  It seems as 
though the Golf Gods were not with us on Wednesday’s this year. I can’t 
number the times I played on a Tuesday, yet Wednesday was rained out. 

Along with the upgraded bulletin board inside the lady’s restroom at the 
pro shop a new row of cases has been installed along the wall leading 
into the pro shop. Thank you to Carl Richie, of the Men’s Club, for 
spearheading this project.  Look for Lincsters information shortly. 

I can’t begin to thank all the fabulous people who have supported me 
and the Lincsters.  Without their help I could not have been your Captain 
and this club would not have run as smoothly as it has.  We have had a 
fabulous year with fun play days, great tournaments and an 
overwhelmingly successful Breast Cancer Tournament.  In fact, I have felt 
so supported that I’ve decided to volunteer to be Captain again, along 
with Co-Captain -Susan Friedlund, Secretary - Linda Morley, and Past 
Captain - Susan Mox.  The only addition to the Executive Board is 
Treasurer, Cheryl Brindley, who is stepping up with the support of Kim 
Schutz. Kim will still be an integral part of the Board as she has taken on 
the monumental task of re-designing and updating the Lincsters website. 

We have a lot of wonderful members who are the mainstay of keeping 
the Lincsters running.  I would love to see new faces volunteering in the 
upcoming year.  Remember, it takes a village to be successful. 

Happy Holidays to you all.  May you have 
a joyful season filled with family, friends 
and good health.     
        
Jane Hall   

 
 
 

 

 

December Birthdays 

Liz Kelley 3 

Kay Franks 7 

Nancy Hastings      8 

Carol McCann 8 

Hedy Hallums 11 

Donna Rasch 13 

Sue Spengler 18 

Linda Mann                                                   22 

Nancy Martin 26 

Carole Eubanks 27 

Beth Lawrence 31 

Didi Martin 31 
 
 
 

 

Up Coming Events 

  
General Meeting/ 
Holiday Par-Tee 
 
First Play Day 
2025 
 
General Meeting 

Tuesday 
Dec 3 
 
Jan 8 
 
 
Jan 22 

  
  
  



 

    

 

 

 

Watch this space in 
January for New 

Members 

 

 

Photographers 

We are looking for 
volunteers to take 
photographs during 
tournaments. It’s too big 
a job for one person.  
Please let Jane Hall 
know if you are willing to 
help.  

jmhgolfer@sbcglobal.net 

Tournaments 

A great way to make 
new friends is to 
volunteer to help out at 
a tournament.  
Contact Susan 
Friedlund for more 
information. 

sfriedlund@gmail.com 

 

GM Message 

Well as much as we don’t want to say it, winter is here.  The 
weather is starting to turn and the rainy season is among us.  I 
hope that doesn’t stop some of you from still coming out and 
enjoying the course because as many of you know, the 
courses drain well and the conditions throughout winter are still 
very playable.  

And just because winter is here, that is not stopping us from 
making improvements to Lincoln Hills.  You may notice that we 
have begun some concrete work on holes where there are 
hazardous conditions and broken concrete.  Those areas are 
getting fixed as well as we are very excited about the 
replacement of all of the drinking fountains throughout the 
property.  All of the restrooms as well as the location at the 
clubhouse will have new drinking fountains with bottle fillers 
attached to them to fill up your water bottles.  They are all 
filtered and refrigerated water so in the hot summer months, 
we don’t have to rely on anyone making sure the water jugs 
are filled up with ice and water.  There will be cold filtered 
water throughout both coursers at all times. You will also start 
seeing some work being done on the back of the driving range 
as I’ve hinted to before for the new teaching building in 
anticipation of the Lincoln Hills Golf Academy.  The process will 
take a few months and we anticipate the grand opening of 
the Academy on February 1st depending on how well the 
weather cooperates over the next few months.  More details to 
come on that. 

The 2025 memberships will be coming out on December 1st 
with the new programs and details to start with signups and 
renewals.  Make sure to check out the website as well as the 
new bulletin boards outside the golf shop to find more details 
starting December 1st. 

Thanks 
Chad Bennett, PGA 
General Manager  

 
 
 
LAP QUILT & AFGHAN DONATION 
 
 
A huge shout out to our LINCSTERS, BEV JOHNSON AND 
CLAREEN BOLTEN, co-chairs of the SCLH Needle Arts 
Community Service group who are donating almost 50 quilts 
and afghan’s to Lincoln Meadows. They will be delivered 
along with all the gifts collected at our Holiday Par-Tee.   
 
 


